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THE   

 

 

FOTOS MEETING
Minutes of meeting held on 17th October 2023
Present: R Dobinson, R Farrow, L Kipling, H Crawford, C Farrow, C Lock, V Ross, G Spence, C Ryman
Apologies: C Irvine, E Williams 
MEETING TOOK PLACE IN SCHOOL
Welcome 
LK welcomed everyone to meeting 
All agreed with last AGM Minutes from 7th November 2022. 

Chairs report
LK reported that we had many successful events including Prom, Body shop party, BBQ and Bingo night. 
Treasurers Report – HC:
HC made everyone aware that the FOTOS financial year is from September to August. As of September 2023, current funds area available: 

Current account £2093.40

Business Account £3300.27

Total: £5393.67

FOTOS also received a grant of £500 from Spennymoor community grants award towards the school prom. 

Donations were made from a parent and via a Charity commission transfer that totalled £75. 

Other fundraising generated £149.68 and social events generating £2140.

FOTOS have supported events including Christmas party gifts, Reward trips and the leavers Prom. 

All accounts have been examined by Sarah Cochrane and signed off. 

The Annual charity commission was also submitted on 9.10.23. 

Election of Officers
Lynn Kipling, Helen Crawford and Andrea English all requested to resign from their current committee posts. 

HC thanked LK for her dedication and support as Chair over the many years she has held this post. 

Committee members voted the following in post: 

Chair: Vicky Ross

Treasurer: Chris Farrow

Shadow Treasurer: Helen Crawford

Secretary: Rachael Dobinson

Shadow Secretary: Claire Irvine

Events coordinator: Gemma Spence 

Charity Trustees : Vicky Ross, Lynn Kipling, Chris Farrow, Clive Hubery and Rachael Dobinson 

A full hand over with regards to Treasurer post will be required. 
A.O.B:  

All agreed to continue to use ParentPay to pay for tickets for events. 

Gemma Spence liaised with the Coop who will be donating a sum of money to FOTOS fund (TBC)
A Body shop party is arranged for Wed 15th November with Gemma Grayson she will also do a small tombola, raffle and liaise with RD regarding pre school staff sales. 

Pie and Pea bingo night arranged for 6th December. VR to contact Hockings for pies at discounted price. 

Parent coffee mornings planned for Wed 8th Nov, Wed 31st Jan, Wed 27th March, Wed 19th June. 

All information regarding events to be communicated to parents by RD with the Support of Tracey Skerrett. 

Next Meeting: 
Meeting to be held on Tuesday 16th January 2023 4pm at The Oaks Secondary School 
Minutes typed up by R Dobinson  
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